
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE  
TEHACHAPI PLANNING COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING 

 
 
 
 
 
Due to a lack of quorum, the regular meeting of the Tehachapi Planning 
Commission Monday, June 13, 2022, has been cancelled to the regular meeting 
on, Monday, July 11, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the Tehachapi Police Department 
Community Room at 220 West C Street, Tehachapi, California. 
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